City of Rockford

6031 Main Street, Rockford, MN 55373 e (763) 477-6565 e Fax (763) 477-4393

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The City of Rockford’s Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing at
approximately 7:01 p.m. on Thursday, June 8, 2017 in the Council Chambers at the Rockford
City Hall, 6031 Main Street, Rockford, MN 55373.

The purpose of the hearing is to review and consider the proposed Conditional Use Permit for
Temporary Outdoor Storage for 6801 Bleck Drive, Rockford, Minnesota submitted by Blattner
Energy and Vertin Properties LLLC. This proposal consists of Parcel Identification Number #113-
040-001020, legally described as Lot 2, Block 1, Rockford Millennium Park Third Addition.

A description and plans for this site will be available for review during normal business hours at
City Hall, or by contacting City staff at (763) 477-6565.

The public is invited to provide input or ask questions. Written comments should be submitted
to City Hall no later than noon on June 2, 2017. Please note that all correspondences received
will be made part of the agenda for the above referenced meeting. If you require special
accommodations, please contact City Hall one week prior to the public hearing.

Audrov Etgel
Audra Etzel
Deputy Clerk

*Published in the May 25, 2017 edition of the Crow River News
*Posted May 19, 2017
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